
Dear Local School Council,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for Marsandra Brown as a candidate for the
elementary school principal position at Mildred I. Lavizzo IBMYP World School.Having worked closely
with Marsandra over the past three years at Caroll Rosenwald Specialty School, I am confident in her
abilities and dedication to fostering a positive learning environment with students and staff.

During this time at Carroll, Marsandra has consistently demonstrated exceptional leadership qualities,
a passion for education, and an unwavering commitment to the well-being and success of students.
Her innovative approach to curriculum implementation, teacher coaching, and support has
significantly contributed to academic excellence and the overall growth of our school community.

One of Marsandra's standout strengths is her ability to build and maintain positive relationships with
students, parents, and staff alike. She possesses excellent communication skills, fostering an open
and collaborative atmosphere that enhances the educational experience for everyone involved. She
has an unwavering commitment to supporting teachers and coaching them. She has consistently
demonstrated a deep understanding of the diverse needs of all students, implementing strategies to
create an inclusive and supportive learning environment.

In addition to her interpersonal skills, Marsandra is adept at strategic planning and decision-making.
She has successfully spearheaded initiatives to improve student achievement, implement modern
teaching methodologies, and enhance the overall effectiveness of our educational program within our
network. Her leadership has been instrumental in creating a culture that values continuous
improvement, professional development, and a strong sense of community.

I am confident that Marsandra will bring the same level of dedication, passion, and expertise to
Mildred L. Lavizzo as your next elementary school principal. Her proven track record and innovative
educational vision make her an outstanding candidate for this role.

I wholeheartedly recommend Marsandra for the elementary school principal position and am
confident that her leadership will positively impact the school community. Please feel free to contact
me if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Juwana Wells

Principal of Carroll-Rosenwald
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